
 

 

 
 
                                                                                                                                                30.10.2024 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Dear Friends,  
 
Egitim Sen expresses its solidarity with the struggle of FLG CGIL on October 31, when a mass 
strike will be organized against the capitalist policies of the right-wing Meloni government.   
 
FLG CGIL is organizing a strike across the entire education sector on the 31st of  October to 
demand that the government increase investment in public education, in particular to 
guarantee stable and decent jobs for all knowledge workers, withdraw measures leading to 
the regionalization of the education and research system and respect the system of social 
dialogue and collective bargaining. 
 
As Eğitim Sen, we salute FLG CGIL's opposition, anger, rebellion and struggle against the 
impositions of capital and the usurpation of the rights of education workers in Italia in the 
spirit of solidarity. 
 
Eğitim-Sen stands by the organised, collective struggle of FLG CGIL!  
 
Your struggle is our struggle! 
 
In solidarity, 
 
On behalf of EGITIM SEN Central Executive Committee, 
 

                                                                                                                                                      

 

                                                                                                                                               Zülküf Güneş 

                                                                                                                                               General Secretary 

 

 


